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 October Council Meeting:   The October 2024 Council Work Session Meeting is 

scheduled for Wednesday, October 9th at 6:30 pm. The October 2024 Council Meeting is 

scheduled for Tuesday October 15th at 6:30 pm. All meetings are held at the West 

Middlesex Community Center Hall located at 25 North Street. All meetings are open to 

the public.  If you have any questions, please feel free to call the Borough Office at (724) 

528-9931. 

 

Trick-or-Treat:  Trick-or-Treat will be on Thursday, October 31st from 4 to 6 p.m.  in West 

Middlesex Borough. The Police Department and Fire Department will be available, but 

everyone is reminded to still be careful when crossing the streets.  

Halloween Costume Contest: WHEN: October 31st at 6:30 pm. WHERE: Behind the Gazebo, 

in the Back Parking Lot of the Borough Building. WHO: All Ages are Welcomed. Prizes will 

be awarded for different categories and age groups.  

 

Welcome to Our Team! The Borough welcomes William “Bill” Schwartz as our new Senior 

Laborer. If you see Bill around town, feel free to stop and introduce yourself—he’s looking 

forward to meeting the residents! 

_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

SEWER PAYMENTS: Sewer Payments are due on the 25th of each month. Payments 

can be mailed to the Borough office at 25 North Street, PO Box 582 West Middlesex PA 16159. 

You can also deliver your payment to the Borough Office Monday – Friday, 7:00 am – 3:00 pm 

OR the payment can be deposited into the secure box on the door of the Borough Office at any 

time. For your convenience Payments can be set up to be paid each month through our Auto 

Debit System, OR payments can be made at First National Bank, West Middlesex Office. 

REMINDER: Invoices over 90 days may result in additional actions. PLEASE, contact the 

Borough Office to set up payment arrangements to avoid additional fees.  

 

The West Middlesex VFD Annual Pancake Breakfast Fundraiser!  

 Saturday October 5th 7:00 – 11:00 am at the Kedron Lodge 

Regular and Apple Walnut Pancakes Available 

Cost $8 

All Proceeds Benefit WMVFD 

mailto:westmiddlesex@neohio.twcbc.com


The West Middlesex Homecoming Parade will be  

Friday October 4th at 6:00 pm 

 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

STORM SEWERS: Do not rake or blow your yard debris into the streets! The grass, leaves 

and other debris clog the storm sewers and create flooding problems. Thank you!  

Tri-County Fall Clean Up 

11/08/2024 and 12/06/2024 

Please be sure to set out bagged leaves the night before collection.  If you have any 

questions concerning the leaf bags, please contact Tri-County at 724-748-4705 ext. 5216.  

 

Pet Owners, Please Clean Up! A friendly reminder to all pet owners: Please clean-up after 

your pets when walking them around the borough. Let’s work together to keep our sidewalks 

clean and safe for everyone! 

 

 
Church of the Good Shepherd Annual Charity Dinner 

Sunday, October 13th 12:00 – 3:00 pm 

Ham & Scalloped Potato Dinner will Be Served.  

Takeouts will be Available!  

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

The West Middlesex VFD: Beep Beep Bingo 

October 19th at the Lackawannock Township Building!  


